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TAPE 32, SIDE A

009    CHAIR HAYDEN:  Calls meeting to order at 10:55 a.m.

HB 3148 - WORK SESSION

010    JULIE DOW, RESEARCHER:  Reviews bill.

MOTION: REP. EDMUNSON: Moves that HB 3148 be sent to the Floor with

a DO PASS recommendation. VOTE: In a roll call vote all  members present
vote AYE. REP. PARKS

is excused.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. ROBERTS will lead discussion on the Floor.

Fiscal Analysis submitted on HB 3148 (EXHIBIT A).

HB 2104 - WORK SESSION

037  DOW: Reviews bill  and discusses the HB 2104-1 amendments from
(EXHIBIT B).

051    REP. LONNIE ROBERTS AND DOW:  Discuss HB 2104



077  REP. SHARON WYLIE:  When a job  requires a certain  amount of
isolation, is there an adjustment to salary in addition to the housing
allocation?

084  PAUL GHIM, DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES:  Believes there is a 20
or 30 percent adjustment allowed for isolation.

MOTION: REP. NORRIS: Moves that HB 2104, AS AMENDED, be sent to the

Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE: In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE. REP.

HOSTICKA is excused.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. BAKER will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2104 (EXHIBIT C).

HB 2278 - WORK SESSION

111  JANET ADKINS,  COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Reviews bill  and
discusses the HB 2278-1 amendments from (EXHIBIT D).

MOTION: REP. PARKS: Moves that HB 2278,  AS AMENDED, be referred to

the Appropriations A Committee with a DO PASS recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

138  REP. ROBERTS: Why  do we want to  send the bill  to the
Appropriations A Committee?

140  REP.  DEL  PARKS:  Found  out  this  morning,  in  connection  with
the Judiciary Committee, that  even when  there is  a negative  impact
for

planning purposes the  bill is  to be  referred to  the Appropriations

Committee.  Gives an example.

154  REP. ROBERTS: Will vote  for the bill under protest  because there
is no fiscal impact. 164    REP. CHUCK NORRIS:  Opposed to voting by
mail in a primary election.

173    REP. ROBERTS:  Likes the voting by mail in a primary.

182    REP. KEN BAKER:  Likes primary ballots by mail.

VOTE: In a  roll call  vote, REPS.  MILNE, NORRIS,  PARKS, ROBERTS,

WYLIE, BAKER, EDMUNSON AND HAYDEN vote AYE.  REP. NORRIS votes NO.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2278 (EXHIBIT E).



HB 2663 - WORK SESSION

203    DOW:  Reviews bill and discusses fiscal impact from (EXHIBIT F).

220  REP. ROBERTS: Wants to be sure that  no county gets any monies
unless it is for the fair itself.  Will this bill do that?

239  CHAIR  HAYDEN:  Refers  to  HB 2663.  It  seems  to  be  limited to
the physical improvements to the race horse facility and the enclosure.

248    REP. ROBERTS:  This would make it acceptable.

255  REP.  EDMUNSON:  Directs  question  to REP.  PARKS.  Should  HB
2663 be referred to Appropriations?

280  REP.  PARKS:  Does not  feel  that this  bill  needs to  be 
referred to Appropriations.

MOTION: REP. ROBERTS: Moves HB 2663 be  sent to the Floor with a DO

PASS recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

288  REP. KEN BAKER:  Has a concern  with the emergency  clause and
discussed the bill with  Ted Kulongoski who  is concerned that  Oregon
is headed

towards becoming a gambling state.

311  REP.  ROBERTS: If  the  State wants  these  tracks out  of  the
gambling business, they should get ut of the business themselves.

322    CHAIR HAYDEN:  Feels that this is a bad bill.

VOTE: In a roll call vote, REPS.  MILNE, NORRIS, PARKS, ROBERTS and

WYLIE vote AYE.  REPS. BAKER, EDMUNSON and CHAIR HAYDEN vote NO.

CHAIR HAYDEN: The motion CARRIES.

REP. MARKHAM will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2663 (EXHIBIT G).

HB 2404 - WORK SESSION

356  ADKINS:  Reviews  bill  and  discusses  the  HB 2404-2  amendments
from (EXHIBIT H) and the Fiscal Analysis from (EXHIBIT I).

MOTION: REP. ROBERTS:  Moves that HB 2404, AS AMENDED,  be sent to

the Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

389    REP. PARKS:  Is this bill written for one operator?

402  ADKINS: Believes that the bill arose  from one operator but
according to the Oregon Forest Products Transportation Association's



testimony, there was indication that this is going to be a future
problem for people.

424  REP. NORRIS: Remembers  testimony which indicates  that this will
become a fact of life as more and more loggers go out of business.

TAPE 33, SIDE A

014  CHAIR  HAYDEN:  In  some  situations it  seems  that  state  and
federal policies are forcing some of the loggers out of business.

VOTE: In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE. REP.

HOSTICKA is EXCUSED.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. ROBERTS will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2404 (EXHIBIT J).

HB 2866 - WORK SESSION

034    ADKINS:   Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT K).

MOTION: REP. BAKER: Moves that HB 2866,  AS AMENDED, be sent to the

Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

075    REP. PATTI MILNE:  Supports the bill.

VOTE: In  a roll  call vote,  all members  present vote  AYE. REPS.

HOSTICKA and EDMUNSON are excused.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. MILNE will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2866 (EXHIBIT L).

HB 2453 - WORK SESSION

108    ADKINS:  Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT M).

128  REP. ROBERTS: How  do we control people  these people if  they go
out of the state?

133  REP. BAKER: Understands  that you can  sue, in the civil  courts,
for an injunction as long as it is reasonable.

146  REP.  PARKS: Believes  that  Oregon has  a  statue that  would 
apply to geographical distance.

MOTION: REP. ROBERTS:  Moves that HB 2453, AS AMENDED,  be sent to

the Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.



VOTE: In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE. REP.

EDMUNSON is excused. CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. BURTON will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2453 (EXHIBIT N).

HB 3231 - WORK SESSION

189    ADKINS:  Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT O).

MOTION: REP. PARKS: Moves that HB 3231,  AS AMENDED, be sent to the

Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE: In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE. REP.

EDMUNSON is excused. CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. PARKS will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 3231 (EXHIBIT P).

HB 2533 - WORK SESSION

246    ADKINS:  Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT Q). >This bill  only  applies
in  boundary  commission  jurisdictions; the

Eugene-Springfield area and the Portland metropolitan area.

MOTION: REP. PARKS moves HB 2533 be sent to the Floor with a DO PASS
recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

312    REP. WYLIE:  Does not support the bill.

337    REP. HOSTICKA:  Does not support the bill.

358    CHAIR HAYDEN:  Supports the bill.

391    REP. ROBERTS:  Supports the bill.

TAPE 32, SIDE B

VOTE: In  a roll  call vote,  REPS.  ROBERTS, BAKER,  MILNE, NORRIS

PARKS, and CHAIR HAYDEN vote AYE.  REPS. WYLIE and HOSTICKA vote NO.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. CALOURI will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2533 (EXHIBIT R).

HB 2534 - WORK SESSION

017    ADKINS:  Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT S).



029  REP.  ROBERTS: Why  does the  adoption of  an unincorporated  area
start with the city and not with the county commissioners?

032  ADKINS: This  is a  different process  which begins  with the 
city. The current process does require an agreement by the Board of
Commissioners and becomes a governmental agreement between the city and
the county.

050  REP. HOSTICKA: Does the Legislature have  the power to order a
governing body to take an action?

055  ADKINS:  Thinks  that when  the  city  does establish  an  urban
service boundary this is the process that will have to be used.

067  CHAIR HAYDEN: What  would the committee  like to do, at  this time,
with the bill.

070    REP. WYLIE:  Would like to work with the bill in committee. 075 
REP. ROBERTS:  Wants to  know why  the city  is involved  with something
which is outside of their jurisdiction?

079  REP. BAKER: This  is an area  within the urban  growth boundary
however, the city wants to prepare  now for future growth. We  are
setting up a

process before that happens.

103    REP. ROBERTS:  Where is it written that areas have to expand?

113  CHAIR HAYDEN:  We have a  proponent and an  opponent of the  bill
in the audience, do you  want to  hear from  them or  refer the bill 
back to

committee?

115  REP.  ROBERTS:  Would  like  to  have  the  bill  referred  back 
to the subcommittee

118  REP. PARKS:   Feels  that the  bill has  been explored enough  and
would rather have the discussion take place on the Floor.

MOTION: REP. PARKS: Moves that HB 2534,  AS AMENDED, be sent to the

Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

DISCUSSION TO THE MOTION

135  REP. NORRIS: If  you create an  urban services boundary,  does that
mean that sewer  and  water service  can  be  extended before  the  city
is

incorporated.

141    ADKINS:  Service is not extended to that boundary.

143    REP. NORRIS:  Will it permit the city to extend services to that
area?



144  ADKINS:  Not without  an annexation  or an  inter-governmental
agreement between districts.

197  REP. HOSTICKA:  Is it  constitutional to  allow individuals  who
are not residents of a city to give them the right to vote in an
election which is being held by the city?

214    ADKINS:  The county holds the election and the city pays for it.

217  REP.  ROBERTS: If  it is  going  to affect  people in  the  county,
they should be able to vote if not, they should not be able to get
involved

with the issues.

221  REP. HOSTICKA: Does not  know if this mechaniSM is a constitutional
way of doing that.

239    REP. WYLIE:  Will support the bill.

VOTE: REPS. MILNE, NORRIS,  PARKS, ROBERTS, WYLIE,  BAKER and CHAIR

HAYDEN vote AYE.  REP. HOSTICKA votes NO.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. CALOURI will lead discussion on the Floor. Staff measure summary
submitted on HB 2534 (EXHIBIT T)

HB 2324 - WORK SESSION

305    ADKINS:  Reviews bill from (EXHIBIT U).

320    REP. PARKS:  Are the parking spaces clearly marked?

322    ADKINS:  Yes. >Discusses concern of  the Oregon  Paralyzed
Veterans  of America from

(EXHIBIT V).

MOTION: REP. ROBERTS: Moves that  HB 2324, AS AMENDED,   be sent to

the Floor with a DO PASS recommendation.

VOTE: In  a roll  call  vote, all  members  present vote  AYE. REP.

EDMUNSON is EXCUSED.

CHAIR HAYDEN:  The motion CARRIES.

REP. BAKER will lead discussion on the Floor.

Staff measure summary submitted on HB 2324 (EXHIBIT W).

394    CHAIR HAYDEN:  Adjourns at 12:20 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:
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